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PROPOSED PLAN FOR WEST BELCONNEN 
DRAFT ENVIRONMENT IMPACT STATEMENT 

The ACT Planning ~uthority has prepared a draft Environmental 
Impact Statement (EIS) based on the requirements of the Land 
(Planning and Environment) Bill 1991 for land to the west of 
Belconnen. This draft EIS should be read in conjunction with the 
draft Variation to the Territory Plan for West Belconnen and a 
report entitled West Belconnen Draft Outline Implementation Plan 
and Landscape Outline Plan 

The draft EIS for West Belconnen is a further component of the 
public consultation process which commenced in November 1990 with 
the release of a Preliminary Assessment Report. The findings of 
this earlier consultation were taken into account by the then ACT 
Minister for the Environment in determining the scope of matters 
to be addressed in the draft EIS. 

Copies of the draft EIS are available for inspection or purchase 
at a cost of $10.00 each from the Shopfront at 220 Northbourne 
Avenue, Braddon, between 9.00 am to 4.30 pm weekdays. 

Copies of all three documents are also available for inspection at 
the following locations: 

Belconnen Library, Chandler Street, Belconnen and, 

Kippax Library, Hardwick Crescent, Holt. 

Written submissions should be forwarded by 20 December 1991to: 

The Chief Planner 
ACT Planning Authority 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
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